Upcoming Events this Month

Pinelake Village

September 2025 Newsletter



Mon. Sept 1st

Labor Day Pool Party 1:00-4:00pm

Wed. Sept 3rd

Uncle Giuseppe's 5:00pm

Mon. Sept 8th

Bunko Group 6:30pm

Wed. Sept 17th

Bowling @ Jensen Beach Lanes 2:00pm

Thurs, Sept 18th

Dune Dog Restaurant 5:00pm

Sun. Sept 21st

Lunch @ Manatee Island 12:30pm

Tues, Sept 23rd

Ice Cream Social @ The Ice Cream Parlor Jensen Beach

Wed, Sept 24th

Show Me the Money 7:00pm

Eul Con4 245

Paint & Sip Class 7:00pm

Exciting Trips Coming Up!

We have an exciting lineup of trips planned for the upcoming season, and there's truly something for everyone to enjoy! These outings are always a great way to spend time with friends, explore new places, and make lasting memories. First up is our popular Harrah's Casino trip to Pompano Beach on Nov. 19th. The bus will depart PLV @ 8:30am and return around 6pm. Everyone will receive \$20 in free play plus a \$5 discount at Myron's Deli. The cost is just \$45 per person, and we anticipate this outing will fill up quickly. There will also be additional casino trips scheduled throughout the season, so if you enjoy a little gaming fun, keep an eye out for future dates. The sign-up sheet is already in the clubhouse, so don't delay. If you have questions, please call Diane at 772-763-4462.

Next up is one of our most loved traditions, the Mt. Dora Christmas Walk on Dec. 5th. This trip is the perfect way to kick off the holiday season! For those who have never joined us before, you won't want to miss this festive and magical evening. We'll have plenty of time to enjoy shopping and dinner, and as night falls, the streets of Mt. Dora light up with holiday cheer, music, and entertainment. The cost is \$55 per person, which includes the bus, driver's gratuity, and escort. This trip is always a favorite and truly gets everyone in the holiday spirit. Looking ahead to spring, we are

thrilled to announce a New Orleans trip scheduled for March 22nd through March 28th. This promises to be an incredible week filled with culture, food, music, and sightseeing in one of the most vibrant cities in the country. A detailed flyer with all of the trip information will be available in the clubhouse, so make sure to check it out and secure your spot.

A very special thank you goes out to Diane Richartz for once again organizing these wonderful trips. She works hard to ensure we have opportunities to explore, have fun, and make the most of our time together as a community. These trips always bring people closer, create wonderful memories, and give us all something exciting to look forward to. So grab a friend, signup early, and get ready for another fun-filled season of adventures!!

Movie Night Success

Last month's Movie Night at the Pool was a huge success! We had a fantastic evening

filled with laughter, good company, and plenty of treats. A few residents even

took advantage of the warm evening with a refreshing night swim before the

movie began, which made the night extra special. Everyone enjoyed popcorn, Candy, and drinks

> while relaxing under the stars. The feature film of the night was the comedy Queen Bees, and it had the whole crowd laughing from start to finish. It was

the perfect movie for an evening of fun and entertainment.
For those who haven't joined us

yet, be sure to keep an eye out for the next movie night, you won't want to miss it!!

It's a wonderful free evening out where you can gather with friends and neighbors, enjoy some snacks, and share a lot of laughs together.

A big thank you goes out to Nick for setting everything up, and to everyone who pitched in to help break things down and clean up after the event.

YOU GUYS ROCK!! <3

PAGE

Welcome to your New Home!

Peggy Mrowca
603 Pearl Circle

Nancy Crane & Kae Schell
271 Cameo Way

Chip & Barbara Cipriano
101 North Warner Dr.



Fun on the Tiki Taxi!

PLVHOA

PLV HOA Update: Our
PLV cookbooks are still
available for purchase!
These collections of
delicious recipes from
your friends and neighbors make a wonderful
addition to your kitchen and also support
HOA activities, If you
haven't picked one up
yet, be sure to contact
Leanne Brattrud or
purchase at
our Fall picnic

Oct 4. Reduced price is \$10.

Get yours before they're gone.

Please note a change in plans for our Fall (previously called Summer) Picnic- the new date will be Saturday, October 4th. Sign-ups will start Sept 15th and be available through email, on our Facebook page, and on the glass HOA board in the East entrance to the clubhouse. Cost is free to all HOA members and \$15 for non members. We look forward to a fun day of food, fellowship, and community spirit as we

celebrate together in the hopefully cooler fall weather. As we enjoy the season, we also remind all residents to stay safe and be prepared during hurricane season. Please review your emergency supplies, secure outdoor items, and plan travel with care. Safe travels to those heading out, and thank you for helping keep PLV a safe and connected community. There will be no HOA meeting in September but hope to see everyone at the Fall Picnic Oct 4th!

Gale Brattrud, HOA President



We're excited to announce a brand-new addition to our activities lineup, Chair Yoga! Classes are held every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday

at 11:00am, right
after our morning
exercise class. I'm
so pleased to see
such a wonderful
turnout already,
with many ladies
joining in and enjoying the benefits.

Chair Yoga is a low-impact workout that focuses on

gentle stretching, balance, and flexibility. We begin with chair balance exercise to help strengthen stability, and then move into chair yoga exercise. While the movements are simple and easy to follow, the results are truly impressive, helping to improve mobility, posture, and overall wellbeing.

For those looking for a little more of a challenge, we also offer a more advanced yoga class every Monday and Thursday at 5:15pm. This evening class is perfect for residents who work during the day and want to unwind after work, while still improving strength, flexibility, and relaxation.

Be sure to check the calendar in your newsletter, all exercise and fitness classes are posted there so you won't miss a thing.

We'd love for you to join us, so grab a friend and come give it a try. Hope to see you there!



SEPTEMBER 2025 Newsletter

Fun Outings Last Month





Last month was packed with fun, food, and friendship as our community enjoyed several wonderful outings together. We had originally planned to visit Lightsey's Restaurant, but after realizing their menu was mostly seafood, the group decided to make a change. We headed to Miller's Ale House instead, and it turned out to be the perfect choice! The food was fantastic, and the

company made the night even better. We started by sharing a variety of delicious appetizers and then enjoyed entrees— so much food, in fact,

most of us went home with leftovers. It was truly a night of good eats and even better memories.

Our outing at Flanigan's was also a

hit, with a wonderful group of residents joining in. The only downside was that the weather was simply too

hot to sit outside. The patio is always our favorite spot since it allows the whole group to sit together, but even inside, the food and company made for a fun evening.

Another highlight was our fun Tiki Taxi boat ride over to downtown Stuart for dinner at Duffy's. This is always such a favorite among the residents! The boat ride over and back was relaxing

and full of laughs, and the walk from the boat ramp to the restaurant gave us a chance to stretch our legs and work up an appetite. After a delicious dinner, the walk back was the perfect way to "walk off" our meal before heading home.

To wrap up the month, we enjoyed a fabulous lunch at Shuckers. This outing is always a highlight, and once again, it did not disappoint. We had the pleasure of

sitting outside on the deck right by the ocean. Although it was a little hot, the ocean breeze and fans kept us cool enough to enjoy the day. There's just something special about Sunday lunch outings, and this one truly reminded us why they're the best! A heartfelt thank you goes out to everyone who joined in on these fun-filled outings. It's always such a joy to share these experiences together, and we look forward to many more ahead!



Halloween Party

Get ready, PLV, it's almost time for our first big indoor party of the season!! We're kicking things off with a Halloween Party on Friday, October 31st, and you won't want

to miss it. Be sure to save the date and plan to join your friends and neighbors for an evening full of fun, laughter, and plenty of Halloween spirit. The party will feature

d

a costume contest, always a favor-

ite among residents. Whether you're funny, spooky, creative, or clever, this is your chance to show off

your Halloween style.
Don't worry though,
costumes are completely optional. Even

if you don't dress up, you'll still have a wonderful time enjoying the festivi-

ties, cheering for the contestants, and soaking in the fun atmosphere. If you were here for last year's party, you already know what a blast it was. The decorations, the laughter,

the music, and of course the costumes

made it a night to remember. This year, we're raising the bar and planning an evening that's sure to top it!

It's a great opportunity to reconnect with neighbors, welcome back our seasonal friends, and kick off the season with a lively celebration. So gather your friends, bring your Halloween spirit, and

come ready for a night filled with good company and good times.

We can't wait to see everyone at this year's Spooktacular Halloween Party!!



August's Tiki Taxi Outing

August's Paint & Sip creations!



The Advertising Page



Diane Richartz MCCMaster Cruise Counsellor

772-763-4462 cell

Fl. Seller of Travel Ref. No St 37124

drrichartz@aim.com

Junk Removal & Demolition



- Furniture
- Bulk Waste
- 10% PLV Community Discount!
- **Construction Debris**
- Full Property Clean Outs
- **Household Garbage**
- Trailers/Boats/Golf Carts

954-658-7816

Haulingandjunkremovalllc@gmail.com

"Anything you want to make Disappear...

As long as it's legal!"



^{Call} Adam **772-618-3468**

SPECIALIZING IN HONEST, RELIABLE, AND AFFORDABLE SERVICE & SALES

LICENSED RONDED AND INSURED

HOME, AUTO, FLOOD INSURANCE Blue Marlin Insurance Agency

John Dance
Agency Owner

772-812-5830 Cell



- 3472 NE Savannah Rd Jensen Beach, FL 34957
- **855-721-7283** Office
- John@BlueMarlinins.com

"Professional Dependable Service"

www.BLUEMARLININS.COM

Under Home Insulation Falling Down? Holes & Tears in Your Moisture Barrier?

Insulation and Vapor Barrier Repairs Prevent Soft Floors

Are Your Tie Downs Tight?

- Replace Rusted Anchors
 Retro-fit to Current State Standards
- Longitudinal Stabilizing Carport Strapping
 - State License IH/102459/1

772-**539-5154** 1-800-681-3772

FLORIDA ANCHOR AND BARRIER COMPANY: Insured Bonded

BBB.
ACCREDITED
BUSINESS

LIC# CAC1815474

News from the Social Director

Hi friends,

I hope this message finds you all doing well and enjoying another wonderful month here at PLV. I continue to be amazed at how much fun, energy, and togetherness fills our community each and every week. From our outings and classes to the big parties and small gatherings, it's truly inspiring to see how much everyone participates and makes PLV such a great place to live.

This month, I'd like to take a moment to recognize someone very dear to us as our Volunteer of the Month, Roseann Rose. Roseann is our faithful Bible Fellowship teacher, and she pours her heart into this role. Every Thursday at 9:30am, she leads us in an inspiring and thoughtful class, but what many may not realize is just how much time she spends preparing behind the scenes. She dedicates countless hours each week to make sure every lesson is meaningful, uplifting, and well-

prepared. Roseann is also one of the most selfless people I know, she is always putting others first, lending a kind word, and setting an example of true generosity of spirit. Our Bible Fellowship has grown tremendously over the years, and that's because of her devotion and love for teaching. If you haven't yet attended a class, I really encourage you to give it a try, you will not only learn so much about the Bible, but you'll also leave feeling refreshed & inspired. Thank you, Roseann, for everything you do for us.

I also want to take a moment to share a friendly reminder: we are not taking any book or puzzle donations at this time. The library is completely full and we simply don't have room to file more books. If you do have items to donate, please consider bringing them to a local thrift store. Elaine has been working so hard to keep our library neat and organized, and it becomes a lot of extra work for her if she has to haul books off to Goodwill. Thank you all for your understanding and cooperation.

On another note, I don't know about

you, but I am more than ready for this hot weather to cool down. Let's keep praying that we don't get any major hurricanes this season and that cooler breezes arrive soon. Speaking of cooler seasons, don't forget about this month's Paint & Sip class with Aviana and Gail. They are planning something fun and creative for the fall, and they've been doing such a wonderful job bringing us fresh ideas each month. It's always a fun night and a great way to relax with friends.

Finally, I want to thank everyone for participating in our fun outings and activities. Each event we host is made special by the people who come out and join in, and I'm so grateful for your support. And to our new residents, welcome!! Please come check out all the wonderful things we have going on here at PLV. I promise you won't be disappointed. Here's to another month of fun, fellowship, and community spirit!

Hugs to all, Carol B.

Notes from Nicole

Summer may be winding down, but the heat is still hanging around. I hope you've been finding ways to stay cool and active. Carol B. always has fun activities planned that help us escape the heat!

As hurricane season ramps up, I want to remind you: if you have trees or bushes that need trimming, please take care of them now. Don't wait until a storm is approaching, when piles may not be picked up in time.

As I drive through the community, I notice the hard work everyone has been putting into bringing their

homes into compliance with the rules and regulations. I

know this is a process and that things take time, but the community as a whole is looking better each month. I am inspecting the community in sections so I can give more attention to each area and ensure it's in compliance before moving on to the next. If you have questions about any of the rules, please don't hesitate to give me a call. I hope everyone has been able to complete their items so that their homes are in full compliance.

I also want to encourage you to take a look at your mailbox. I know it's often overlooked, but it's one of the first

things we see when driving down the road. Does it need a fresh coat of paint? Do you need to replace the post or the mailbox itself? If you have wood or other supports on your post, chances are it may be time for a new one. We have a specific apron stencil that should be used to hold your mailboxes. If you need to borrow it, just let me know and Taylor can drop it off for you. We also provide the numbers for your mailbox front. Just stop by the office to pick them up. A simple refresh can make a big difference in the overall look of our community.

Yours truly, Nicole

59	6	5	3	2	1 OFFICE CLOSED	
Sat	Fri	Thu	Wed	Tue	Mon	Sun
	8	2020		SPACE		
		2025	2	7		

B &					. •		
28	Island Restaurant 12:30pm	21 Lunch @ Manatee		14	7		
Water Exercise 9am Exercise Class 10:15am Chair Yoga 11:00am Yoga Class 5:15pm	Yoga Class 5:15pm	Water Exercise 9am Exercise Class 10:15am Chair Yoga 11:00am	Yoga Class 5:15pm	Water Exercise 9am Exercise Class 10:15am Chair Yoga 11:00am	Water Exercise 9am Exercise Class 10:15am Chair Yoga 11:00am Yoga Class 5:15 pm BUNKO Group 6:30 pm	Party 1:00-4:00pm	1 OFFICE CLOSED Water Exercise 9am Labor Day Pool
30 Water Exercise 9am	The Ice Cream Parlor 6:30pm	Water Exercise 9am Ice Cream Social @		16 Water Exercise 9am	9 Water Exercise 9am		2 Water Exercise 9am
	Show Me the Money 7:00 pm	Water Exercise 9am Exercise Class 10:15am Chair Yoga 11:00am	Bowling @ Jensen Beach Lanes 2:00pm	47 Water Exercise 9 am Exercise Class 10:15am Chair Yoga 11:00am	Water Exercise 9am Exercise Class 10:15am Chair Yoga 11:00am	Uncle Giuseppe's 5:00pm	Water Exercise 9am Exercise Class 10:15am Chair Yoga 11:00am
A X	Yoga Class 5:15 pm Texas Holdem 6:45pm	Water Exercise 9am Bible Fellowship 9:30am Wii Bowling 1:00pm	Dune Dog 5:00pm Yoga Class 5:15 pm Texas Holdem6:45pm	Water Exercise 9am Bible Fellowship 9:30am Wii Rowling 1:00bm	Water Exercise 9am Bible Fellowship 9:30am Wii Bowling 1:00pm Yoga Class 5:15 pm Texas Holdem 6:45pm	Yoga Class 5:15 pm Texas Holdem 6:45pm	Water Exercise 9am Bible Fellowship 9:30am Wii Bowling 1:00pm
	Paint & Sip Class 7:00pm	Water Exercise 9am Exercise Class 10:30am Chair Yoga 11:00am		Water Exercise 9am Exercise Class 10:30am Chair Yoga 11:00am	Water Exercise 9am Exercise Class 10:30am Chair Yoga 11:00am		Water Exercise 9am Exercise Class 10:30am Chair Yoga 11:00am
		27 Water Exercise 9am		20 Water Exercise 9am	13 Water Exercise 9am		6 Water Exercise 9am